
From: Ancheta, Roxanne M.
To: Bennett, Rachael
Cc: rachael@cotransco.com
Subject: RE: SC Request for Contribution Distribution for GLDTC 638- Old Buncombe Rd. Diet
Date: Friday, November 1, 2024 11:29:00 AM

Confirming receipt.  We’ll get this one processed.
 
Happy Friday!
 

Roxanne M. Ancheta
Director of Grants
 

P 803-737-1232    C 803-403-7371     E AnchetaRM@scdot.org
 

South Carolina Department of Transportation
955 Park Street, P.O. Box 191, Columbia, SC 29202-0191

 
 
From: Bennett, Rachael <RBennett@greenvillecounty.org> 
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 9:13 AM
To: Ancheta, Roxanne M. <AnchetaRM@scdot.org>
Cc: rachael@cotransco.com
Subject: SC Request for Contribution Distribution for GLDTC 638- Old Buncombe Rd. Diet
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please do not click on a link or open any
attachments unless you are confident it is from a trusted source. *** 

Roxanne,
 
Please find attached the Request for Contribution Distribution form for GLDTC
Project 638- Old Buncombe Road Diet. If you need anything else, please let us
know.
 
Have a great day!
 
Kind regards,

Rachael
 
Rachael C. Bennett
Office of the Greenville County Legislative Delegation
301 University Ridge, Suite S-2200
Greenville, South Carolina 29601
Office: 864-467-7112
Website: http://www.greenvillecounty.org/legdel/
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are
confidential and may contain information which is legally privileged or otherwise
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exempt from disclosure. They are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity
to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or
otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error,
please immediately notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your
computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of
this e-mail is strictly prohibited.


